
4B June News

Language Arts:
• This month, we are finishing our
novel study reading “Mice at Centre
Ice”
• We will be completing a poetry unit
to finish off the year.  

Math:
•We are completing a unit on graphing
data using pictographs, dot plots, and
bar graphs. In a couple of weeks, the
unit test will be completed on a Google
Form. No paper copy will be sent home
for a signature.      

bible Memory

learning Highlights

4: Early Dismissal

6: Track and Field Day 

13: Hot Lunch

20: Lunch on the Land 11:30 am

24: Year End Chapel 9:15 am

25: Last Day of Classes; Report Cards
issued 

Important Dates

June 5: Romans 10:9
Bible Memory Test: Students will write all the verses we have
completed in grade 4. They should aim to write about 5 verses
per day during the testing week. A checklist will be provided in
their agenda to keep track of the verses they have completed
and the ones they still need to write. References and the first
word of the verses will be provided. 

Psalm 23: 1                The lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing. 



4B June News

Science:
• Students are completing a unit
on ‘Living Systems’. We will learn
about animal and plant life.

Social:
• We are learning about
influential Albertans and their
impact on our province.  

Bible:
• Our lessons focus on the life
and ministry of Paul. 

Contact Information

learning
Highlights

Phone: 780-449-2787
Email: brittany.vanderlinde@eips.ca
Website: http://sce4b.schoolsites.ca

lunch on the land
On Friday, June 20 , our staff, students and families
will be sharing a time called “Lunch on the Land” from
11:30 – 11:55 am in honour of National Indigenous
People’s Day on June 21 . On this day, we invite
parents, grandparents, siblings and anyone who wants
to come, to join us as we eat our lunches outside and
enjoy the beautiful nature that our God has blessed
us with. Please send a normal lunch or bring a delicious
picnic style lunch and join with your kids for this
special event. Though there will be designated grade
areas, if a family has kids in different grades, you are
welcome to gather and eat together in your own
space. You may also want to invite a child who doesn’t
have family attending to join your family!
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The one thing we ask is that students are not
playing on equipment during the eating time.
The bell will indicate the end of eating time
and students will be free to play during the
recess portion of our lunch time.
We are looking forward to sharing in this
special time as a school community.
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